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Comments: Dear Administrator of ANILCA Cabins,

 

Please honor the original intent of this policy and do not renew the private use permits for the ANILCA cabins.

To do so would be inherently unfair to all those who are deprived of the opportunity to experience the same

availability to a public resource.  Additionally, as a designated wilderness area it should be treated as one and

not as the playground for a privileged few.


